Village of Head-of-the-Harbor

DOUGLAS A. DAHLGARD Mayor

TRUSTEES

DANIEL W. WHITE
(Deputy Mayor)

JUDITH C. OGDEN

L. GORDON VAN VECHTEN

JEFFREY D. FISCHER



500 N. Country Road St. James, New York 11780 Phone (631) 584-5550 Fax (631) 862-1417 HeadoftheHarborNY.gov ANTHONY B. TOHILL Village Attorney

MARGARET O'KEEFE Village Clerk

PATRICIA A. MULDERIG Village Treasurer

CHARLES M. LOHMANN
Police Chief

September 12, 2019

Dear Residents:

Beginning on or about September 16th and anticipated to be completed by September 30, 2019, the village will be milling and paving portions of:

- Harbor Road from Harbor Hill Road to just east of Farm Road.
- Evan Court in its entirety.
- Hitherbrook Road from NYS Route 25A to Bacon Road.
- Moriches Road from Friends Way to Cordwood Path.

Please anticipate delays and proceed with caution. If you have not already done so, please join the village's Alert System at HeadoftheHarborNY.gov.

We look forwad to the completion of these projects as soon as possible.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Very truly,

Frank Prinzevalli

Inc. Village of Head of the Harbor

Highway Department